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Thank you, Mr. President.
Ghana extends a warm welcome to the delegation of Azerbaijan, headed by the Deputy Minister of Foreign Affairs, to the 3rd UPR Cycle. 

My delegation commends Azerbaijan’s efforts in recent years to further promote and protect human rights and fundamental freedoms. We welcome in particular, the extension by the Government of a standing invitation to all special procedures of the Human Rights Council, as well as the alignment of several domestic legislations with international standards, and encourage Azerbaijan to continue with these positive initiatives.
Ghana offers the following two recommendations: 

i. Continue with the ongoing efforts to combat trafficking of women and 

girls for sexual exploitation and forced labour.

ii. Take steps to cease restrictions on the right to freedom of opinion and 
expression, and ensure that the right to manifest one’s religion in private or in public is fully protected and realized.
In conclusion, Ghana wishes Azerbaijan every success with the review process. 

I thank you.        

